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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: kenny rosecrance 

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 10:28 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Pit 1 Releases

To whom it may concern, 

 

I have boated this section of whitewater many times though never done the waterfall. It would be a shame for 

me as well as the many other recreational boaters to lose this opportunity to boat during the summer months 

when nothing else is available.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Kenneth Rosecrance 




